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September 27th, 2024

To: Santa Clara Pueblo Community Members
Fr: Tenika Dasheno, Youth & Learning Program Coordinator

Re: Khapo Kidz Cross Country Finals

Dear Santa Clara Pueblo Community members,

On Saturday, October 5%, the Khapo Kidz Cross Country team will be hosting a cross country meet here
in Santa Clara Pueblo from 8:00am to 1:00pm. Our team will compete against other elementary schools
from the different Pueblo Communities with races ranging from a quarter to a full mile. The courses will
run throughout the main village area and along the hillside, so we, the Department of Youth and
Learning, please ask that any and all pets be in house or on owner’s leashes and to please drive with
caution in the Pueblo’s main village area and lower fields.

Please come by and cheer on our elementary kids and support KCS 6" grade by buying from their
concession stand. If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact DYL at 505-901-3622.

-Sincerely,

Tenika Dasheno
Youth & Learning Program Coordinator

“Cultivate hifelong learning and helistic health through education, mentoring and play™




